
J ing l e  A l l  The Way. .  

   Next Newsletter In January 2024!!! 

On the Last Day in School 2023 
 

There will be a FREE MUFTI next Thursday, 21st December, for all children. NOT tomorrow—
this was the Õold dateÕ for the fair. ThereÕs no need to wear anything Christmassy unless your 

children want to. ThereÕs also no need to bring in any money. 
 

We CLOSE for Christmas at 2pm next Thursday, 21st December and re-open on Tuesday, 9th 
January, 2024 at the normal times. Nursery will close on next Wednesday at the normal times. 

 
Thank You 

 
Thank you for all your support and good wishes over our Christmas performance period. IÕm sure 
youÕll agree the children have been wonderful during all their magnificently festive performances 

with some still to come!  
Apologies for the unprecedented overcrowding at the evening church performance! Plans are 

already in place to avoid a repeat next year. 
 

Christmas Fair! 
 

Thank you to everyone who supported the Christmas Fair this year. We raised an incredible 
£1871.20. IÕm pretty sure this means we are now ready to go shopping in the January sales for a 

minibus for the whole school to use! The PTA worked so hard to make this happen in the 
background so a massive thankyou is needed for Mrs Selby and all the crew!!! 

 
Parties—All Treats and Prizes Will be Provided by the PTA! 

 
Thank you to the PTA! So itÕs Own clothes/party clothes next week... 

Reception Christmas party is on Monday morning  
Year 1 and 2 Tuesday morning 

Year 3 and 4 Monday afternoon 
Year 5 and 6 Tuesday afternoon 

 
Mrs Woods 

 
Mrs Woods has been wonderful in her support of classes in Key Stage 1 over the years but sadly 
she will be leaving us at Christmas. She will leave us with many happy memories and we wish her 

every success in the future. Thank you from us all, we will miss you!  
 

RIG—Reading Improvement Group 
 

A very big thank you to all our volunteer reading support team! You are truly amazing and have 
made such a big difference this term. Thank you! 

 
Blue Peter—Dr Who Special 

 
Tune in to see 30 of our older children take part in the LIVE Blue Peter programme this Friday, 

15th December at 5.00pm on CBBC!  
 

And Finally ...Keep an eye out for any texts as this will be the last Newsletter of 2023. All the 
staff and Governors would like to thank you all for your support and wish you and your brilliant 
families all the happiness and peace we all need this Christmas! Merry Christmas and a Happy 

New Year!!!                    
 

Contact us at : admin.birkdaleprimary@schools.sefton.gov.uk    Tel: 01704 567516 

December 2023 N E W S L E T T E R  


